
 

10th July 2020  

Dear reviewers,  

RE: Manuscript ID 05072490 

Thank you for your comments for our manuscript. We have addressed them with the 

following actions: 

1) We have substantially cut the manuscript down to less than 2000 words to reflect 

an editorial rather than a review. This includes removal of Table 1.  

2) A short section on the microbiome is included with the appropriate reference 

suggested 

3) References now include DOI and PMID number if available  

4) Figure 1 is included as a separate image. This was produced using a software 

package called Biorender and therefore we are unable to include the separate 

arrows and word boxes in a power point document as requested. 

5) Authors contributions are also included at the end of the manuscript.  

I hope these changes are satisfactory for publication in your journal.  

Yours sincerely  

Paul Ellis and Alice Turner.  


